
 
 
 
 
      March 21, 2014 
 
 
 
The Honorable Edward J. Markey 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC  20510 
 
Dear Senator Markey: 
 

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), I am responding to your 
letters of November 14, 2013, and January 24, 2014.  Responses to your questions and request 
for Commission views are enclosed.  Staff from our Office of Congressional Affairs will continue 
to work with your staff regarding the documents that you requested. 

 
 If you need anything additional, please contact me or V. Renee Simpson, Director of the 
Office of Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
       /RA/ 
 

Allison M. Macfarlane 
 

Enclosure: 
As stated 



 
Identical letter sent to: 
 
The Honorable Edward J. Markey 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC  20510 
 
The Honorable Bernard Sanders 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC  20510 
 


